The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Angela Crawford Directorate of Legal Services 2 Franklin Street BELFAST BT2 8DQ Your Ref: NSCB04/1

NSCW50/1 NSCS071/1

Our Ref: BC-0152-12

Date: 20th August 2012

Dear Ms Crawford,

Re Lucy Crawford

I would be grateful if you could provide to the Inquiry the following documents -

- 1. The Management organisation chart for the Erne hospital in 2000.
- 2. A job description for Dr Trevor Anderson, Clinical Director Women and Children's Directorate.
- 3. Sperrin Lakeland Trust annual board reports from 1998-2000 inclusive.

Could you also provide the Inquiry with the number of paediatric medical admissions to the Erne hospital from 1998–2001, broken down by year.

I would appreciate a response by 31st August 2012.

Yours sincerely,

Bernie Conlon

Secretary to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341